EFCSA Executive Committee

Meeting Minutes
Monday 12th June 2023
The Peoples Club, Goodison Park
	Item
	Minute

	  1
	Welcome & Apologies
The Acting-Chair opened the meeting welcoming the Committee. 
Present were:
Julie Hobson (Vice-Chair), Ian Seymour (Secretary),  John Blain, Barry Hancox, 

Dave Kelly, Paul Murphy, Phil Parker, Tony Rimmer, Keith Seymour. 
Apologies were received from:
Ian Webster (Treasurer), Robbie Daniels, Dave Gillam, Michael Owen, Tom Hughes, .

	  2
	Approval of minutes of the previous meeting:
The minutes having been previously distributed were taken as read.

Barry Hancox proposed that the minutes be approved. 

The motion was seconded by Keith Seymour.

	  3
	Review of Action Plan

· Dave Kelly advised that he had not contacted Richard Kenyon again. Julie Hobson said that she would now do so and “copy in” Ian Seymour.
· He also stated that he had not sent flowers or a letter of thanks to Corena Duffy.

	  4
	Chair’s Report

Julie Hobson as Acting Chair had nothing to report. 

	  5
	Treasurer’s Report

In the absence of the Treasurer there was nothing to report.

	  6
	Secretary’s Report
Ian Seymour provided feedback to the meeting regarding a number of emails he had received from folk wishing to buy/sell shares in the club and specifically one individual who was looking to sell 14 shares in one transaction and asked us to provide contact details for Bill Kenwright.

He confirmed that he had already replied stating we do not hold those details and suggested contacting the club directly.

	7
	Any Other Business

· Dave Kelly advised the committee of a fundraising event being held at Marine FC on 2nd July 2023 in respect of those affected by knife crime in the city and was seeking a donation towards the fundraising. The meeting felt that although this was a hugely worthwhile cause the concern was that the Shareholders Association had become nothing more than a charity to donate funds. Julie Hobson suggested that we should be aligning ourselves with one or two charities and so we could work with them to gain maximum benefit for the Association too. It was agreed not to donate funds at the moment.

· The meeting concluded with lots of discussion regarding the clubs announcement of the departures of Grant Ingles, Graeme Sharp and Denise Barrett-Baxendale from the Board of Everton FC. 


There being no further business the meeting closed at 7.35pm

